
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Port Saint Lucie High School, and more 
importantly, welcome to the Jaguar Band! I am so 

proud and excited that you have chosen to continue 
with band and music; I am sure that you will not 
regret it! Because of the size of your incoming 

freshman class and our standards for excellence, the 
PSLHS band now requires incoming freshman to 

attend “Freshman Mini Camp”. This will be 3 
AWESOME days spent making music, getting to know 
each other, and preparing for our full 2 WEEK band 

camp! Attendance is mandatory, please speak to me if 
you have any conflict. 

Sincerely,  
 Mr. Wiley 

Freshman Mini 
Camp Dates: 

 
 

June 5th, 2019 
10:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 
June 6th, 2019 

10:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 
June 7th, 2019 

10:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 

Things to bring: 
• Sunscreen 

• Water 

• A HEALTHY lunch 

• Your instrument 

• A GREAT attitude 

Join us July 7th, from 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

for bowling as a way 
to celebrate the end 

of Freshman Mini 
Camp! 

* More details to come 


